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I would like the cut off ages in relation to disability and death insurances with superannuation policies to be increased as we are being asked to retire at an older age I feel we should be entitled to insurance cover for at least our working life. At the moment disability is stopped at 65 years of age and death is stopped at 70 years with my super company.
David Chessor
